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Mole Hill Jumping 

Enjoying a rest in the 
woods! 

  

Dear All,  

This week many of the children have been busy creating their own models 
and pictures using our new tape dispenser. They are cutting the tape 
independently now and making wonderful creations themselves. Thank you 
for your patience with the mud this week, some of the children went on an 
adventure on Wednesday and had great fun sliding down a very steep muddy 
slide and jumping on muddy mole hills. This continued back at Nursery 
rolling down our little hill! Thank you also to those who kindly took home our 
Nursery waterproof trousers to wash. 

 

Families Favourite Songs 

This week we have 
enjoyed listening to 
Arthur’s Dad’s favourite 
song –  

Friday by Riton and 
Nightcrawlers featuring 
Mufasa and Hypernman 

Next week we will pick a 
new song from the box. 
Don’t forget to add 
your favourite in the 
box. 

 

 

 

 

 

The steep muddy slide 
and very brave 

children 

 Using our new tape dispenser 

Bring Your most LOVED 
Teddy to Nursery 

This week I bought my 
very well loved Panda to 
Nursery to show the 
children. To celebrate 
Valentines Day, next week 
children can bring in 
their most loved cuddly 
teddy to Nursery. 

Mole Hill Jumping! 


